
Candy Floss SALE!!!!!!  
Uplands Infant school is fund raising for 

LOROS a local charity. Candy floss will be on 

sale for £1 per bag (you can buy more than 

one bag). You will need to pre-order your 

candyfloss on WEDUC.  

Due to covid there will be no queuing system to buy candy floss on school 

site. There will be no handling of cash so please make sure you pre order 

your candy floss on the school APP to avoid disappointment. Candy floss will 

be made on site and given out at home time to the children to take home on 

either Wednesday 5th May or Thursday 6th May.  

 

If you need support with payments on WEDUC do not hesitate to ask the 

office. Thank you for your support.  

About LOROS: 

LOROS Hospice is a local charity and every year we care for over 2,500 

people across Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland. 

We deliver free, high-quality, compassionate care and support to 

terminally ill patients, their family and carers. We deliver care that is 

special and unique to each individual. 

Per bag! 


